
 

 

 
RESCISSION 
OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
As of Monday, May 4, 2020 
 
 

For properties on: 
 

• 1206, 1220, 1221 and 1230 Turner Street 

• 3529 Patrick Avenue 
 

The Thursday, April 30,2020 "precautionary boil water notice” is hereby rescinded following the 
satisfactory completion of the bacteriological testing showing the water is safe to drink. 
 

THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CELLA MOLNAR & ASSOCIATES, INC., at (239) 337-1071. 
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